
Wayside Quilters 

Betweens  for  January 2019

 
Sew Happy 

 
Sew Happy will meet on Saturday, 
January 19 from 10 am – 2 pm at St. 
Anne’s in the Fields, 147 Concord Rd in 
Lincoln.  Bring along your projects as well 
as a small donation for the church. 
 
 

Board Meeting 
 
A board meeting is scheduled on 
Saturday, January 26 at 1:00 pm at the 
home of Kathie Cromwell in Wayland.  All 
are invited to join in and share in the 
discussions.  The address can be found 
in your directory. 
 
 

Next General Meeting 
 

Monday, February 4 at 7:00 pm in the 
Grange Hall, Sudbury Town Center we 
will have a Demo Night including 
appliqué, English paper piecing, facing a 
quilt, quick strip piecing and an OutReach 
new pattern demo.  You will certainly 
learn something new! 
 
 

The Umbrella Art Center 
 

The Umbrella Art Center in Concord, MA  
is featuring MIGRATION: A Fibers Art 
Exhibition from January 10-February 28.  
Check their schedule at their website: 
 
https://theumbrellaarts.org/migration 
 

 
Workshop Sign ups 

 
We have two great workshops being 
offered in the spring.  Sign ups are first 
come / first serve so be sure to get your 
name on the list. 
 
Betsy Habich will teach a freezer paper 
method of making a Day Lilly artistic wall 
hanging on Saturday, March 9 from 9 am 
– 4 pm   
 
Timna Tarr will be teaching her Happy 
Days quilt using circles and a lesson in 
utilizing color on Saturday, May 11 from 9 
am – 4 pm 
 
Both workshops are $45 for a member or 
$55 for a nonmember and will be held at 
the First Baptist Church in Sudbury.  Get 
you money into Laura Lane or email her 
at:  pete.lane@comcast.net 
 

New England Quilt Museum 
 

The New England Quilt Museum in 
Lowell, MA has just reopened from winter 
break with several new exhibits: 
 
- Quilts from the Pilgrim/Roy Collection 
- Big Impressions Mini Art Quilts by 
Nancy Messier 
- Guns: Loaded conversations 
 
Be sure to check out the website for 
details and hours: 
 
http://www.nequiltmuseum.org/index.html 
 


